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Thursday, Aug. 1, is a very important deadline day for the Charleston Distance Run. 

It's when early registrations must be received for the 15-miler to take advantage of 

$10 to $20 in savings. Orders also must be received that day for the special CDR 

souvenir pullover. 

 

Check out the newsletter for more information about these important offers. 

 

We hope to see you at the starting line at 7:30 a.m. Aug. 31 on Kanawha Boulevard at 

the West Virginia Capitol. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Charleston Distance Run Committee 

 

 

http://your.website.address.here/

